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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday-  P1-4 & P5 -7 PSNI Internet safety talk.


   Parents’ Internet safety talk 8pm.
Tuesday-  P5 -7 swimming
              P1 -4 Fundamentals coaching
             Coding Club 3:15- 4:15

             P4 parent meeting at 8pm 
Wednesday- Tyrone County Board Coaching P5-7

                Library for P1 -4
Thursday – Library for P5-7 (note change of day)

                Gymnastics for P1 -4 ONLY

Friday –    P5 -7 animation programme

Sunday- Do This in Memory Mass 11:30
I was so proud to deliver 30 shoeboxes on Saturday for the “Team Hope” campaign. It is heartening to see our children helping others and teaches them to be mindful and caring.
We are now entering an extremely busy time of year and I have attached a calendar to allow all families to stay up to date with events. Some main events to note:

-1st Dec: Open Morning & Open Night

-4th Dec: Community Carol Service

-8th & 9th Dec: Parent- Teacher meetings

-10th Dec: Movie Night

-11th Dec: All children home at 2pm

-12th Dec: Santa Saturday
-15th Dec: Christmas dinner
-16th Dec: Carol Service
This year, we will have a Carol Service in St. Mary’s Church on 16th December at 7:00. All children will be involved and we would encourage all families, grandparents and friends to join us in this special celebration.
The Parent- Teacher meetings will take place on Tuesday 8th and Wednesday 9th December, with Miss Mc Rory’s appointments beginning at 2:10 and Mrs Keown’s beginning at 3:20. Individual time slots will be given next week.
The PSNI will speak to the children today about Internet Safety and there will be a talk for parents tonight at 8:00pm. It is vital that at least one parent from each household attends as our children are growing up in a digital world and as parents and educators, we must do what we can to keep them safe. 
We are excited about the production of “The Apprentice Sorceror” in school next Monday 23rd November. The PTFA are part-funding this and we would ask that £5 is sent in per child to cover the rest of the cost.
 “Santa Saturday” takes place on Saturday 12th December at 10am – 12 noon. Donations for the hamper and information sheets should be sent into school as soon as possible.
We have definitely started to feel the effects of Winter coming in and we ask that all children have suitable coats to school daily. 
Also, we are very keen to keep our children healthy and well so we ask that you are mindful of this and ensure that packed lunches follow our healthy eating guidelines. We do permit one small treat on a Friday.
We will be launching our new school prospectus this week and are keen to distribute these to parents of children who are eligible to start school in September 2016. We will have an Open Morning and an Open Night on 1st December. Please inform any parents who may be interested.
This week is Anti-Bullying Week. We will be carrying out a range of activities during the week as part of our preventative curriculum. Our Anti-Bullying Policy is available in our Policy Box at the front door.
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

